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Madeleine Nelson

Subject: RE: Norwood Project Traffic Study Update

 

From: Mike McCarthy <mmccarthy@tualatin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Madeleine Nelson <mnelson@tualatin.gov>; Steve Koper <skoper@tualatin.gov> 
Cc: Tony Doran <TDORAN@tualatin.gov>; Hayden Ausland <hausland@tualatin.gov>; Abby McFetridge 
<Amcfetridge@tualatin.gov>; Kim McMillan <kmcmillan@tualatin.gov> 
Subject: FW: Norwood Project Traffic Study Update 
 
Hi Madeleine and Steve, 
 
I have read through the attached trip generation analysis and do not take exception to its conclusion that the TPR criteria 
are satisfied for this proposal. 
 
Mike McCarthy  
Tualatin City Engineerௗ  
Phone: 503.691.3674 
Cell: 971.666.0000ௗ  
 


